FAIR PROCESSING NOTICE (Effective 11 March 2019)

Torphins Paths Group is a registered Scottish Charity, which aims to improve and
develop paths for walking and cycling in and around Torphins and to develop new paths

connecting Torphins with other communities.

The information that you provide to Torphins Paths Group will be used to process your
membership application and to administer the activities of the Group. We will store your
information as long as that information is required to fulfill the requirements of Torphins

Paths Group operations.

Your information will not be shared with any other individuals or organisations without
your express permission, except that Torphins Paths Group member information may be
shared with other members of Torphins Paths Group to enable the operations of the

Group.

You can find out more about Torphins Paths Group at:

https://www.facebook.com/TorphinsPathsGroup/

with link from there to additional documentation.

We will use your contact details to provide you with information about the activities of

Torphins Paths Group or for other purposes to do with the operations of the Group.

We would like to contact you about opportunities that Torphins Paths Group may provide
to you by post, telephone, text, email or messaging. If you agree to being contacted in

this way, please tick the relevant box(es) in your membership application.

If you need further information please contact us at:

https://www.facebook.com/TorphinsPathsGroup/

You have the right to request a copy of the information that we hold about you. If you

would like a copy of some or all of your personal information please contact us.

We want to make sure your personal data is accurate and up to date. You may ask us to

correct or remove information you think is inaccurate.
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